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From: Dodge, Gail
To: Dodge, Gail
CC: Franke, Gabriel, Mason, JusHn, WhiJield, Tiffany L., Greene, Lesley H.

Dear Colleagues:
 
ODU is hosHng the Virginia State Science and Engineering Fair (VSSEF) for three years starHng in 2022. This is
an excellent opportunity to recruit Virginia's outstanding students because those parHcipaHng in the fair are
the winners of their regional fairs. Winners of VSSEF will then parHcipate in the InternaHonal Science &
Engineering Fair in Atlanta.
 
The College of Sciences and the College of Engineering are co-sponsoring the VSSEF. This year’s VSSEF will be
virtual,  but we hope to have an in person fair next year. Gabriel Franke is Fair Director with assistance from
JusHn Mason. The fair’s ScienHfic Review Commi(ee is headed by Lesley Greene.
 
At this Hme, we need judges in a wide variety of science and engineering categories to carry out virtual
interviews and score projects during the virtual fair on April 9. Please consider volunteering to be a judge.
We need at least 42 judges.  RegistraHon for judges begins today, Monday,  February 28, 2022.

AddiHonal informaHon:

In 2022 the Virginia State Science and Engineering Fair will be held virtually

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvssef.zfairs.com%2F%3Ff%3D6ab628d8-493a-40cd-9ad6-2e31d8cfe8b2&data=04%7C01%7Ctlwhitfi%40odu.edu%7C4a580d64763d40e3536208d9faba42df%7C48bf86e811a24b8a8cb368d8be2227f3%7C0%7C0%7C637816500359812775%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=JDLbrZNK6awKc6OQclsWe%2FV8yAh7wKKvvIjyN0DEeKI%3D&reserved=0
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